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Contestants in Russia and other countries in the region are already submitting their entries for an 

International Contest and Festival for Children and Teenagers of the Second Generation of the Unification 

Movement. The NER Blessed Family association is organising this event to stimulate blessed families, 

encourage excellence and provide an opportunity to showcase talent amongst the BCs there.   

 

They are seeking experts to augment an international panel of judges, who are willing to offer sometime 

during the week of November 16th-22nd to view online entries for the contest and give points to each 

entry based on some preset criteria.  Judges should have some professional knowledge in one or more of 

the entry categories, ranging from music, dance and theatre to sport and literature.  Knowledge of Russian 

language is not required.   

 

A few entries are already viewable at culturefestival,ru (the website is in Russian language but you can 

simply click on the pictures for the entry categories and then if you see linked videos or photos at the 

bottom, click on them). 

 

If you are interested in supporting this initiative, please contact Chris Le Bas at cjlb@ talktalk,net for 

details as soon as possible. 

 

 


